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Is there a particular reason why the BOS
members deserve a pay raise? I know of
nothing any one have done to help the
residents of Nevada County -- other than
to go along with the government edicts
that have harmed businesses and citizens
alike. 

When the citizens are treated with respect
and allowed to go about their life as
usual -- and when Board Members can
demonstrate their worth to the community -
- then -- and only then -- will I consider
a pay raise.

Seems to me -- a request such as this
deserves to be put out to the community to
be voted on. The Board members need to
explain why a pay raise is necessary.

Elaine Ashton
10054 Grinding Rock Drive
Grass Valley   CA 95949
530-274-1617
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SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Kathrine Hamilton submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 37. SR 21-0887 (Introduce/Waive further reading) Ordinance amending Article 2 of Chapter
II, of the Nevada County Administrative Code - Board of Supervisors, setting the Board of
Supervisors compensation for services in alignment with the County elected officials, and
deleting the event allowance and the assignment of a County vehicle to Fifth District Supervisor.

eComment: The BOS has done nothing but cause serious harm to this community. They need to
be successfully recalled and replaced; not given pay raises. Get them all out!

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com. 
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SpeakUp

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

ER Regan submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors December 14, 2021, Meeting Agenda

Item: 37. SR 21-0887 (Introduce/Waive further reading) Ordinance amending Article 2 of Chapter
II, of the Nevada County Administrative Code - Board of Supervisors, setting the Board of
Supervisors compensation for services in alignment with the County elected officials, and
deleting the event allowance and the assignment of a County vehicle to Fifth District Supervisor.

eComment: I strongly oppose a raise for the board of supervisors. They took a paycheck when
they shut down all of our community businesses. They supported lockdowns, damaging the local
economy and only rationed a small percentage to local businesses. They should be agreeing to
a pay cut. That would be the noble thing to do in a time where so many are out of work and
suffering.

View and Analyze eComments
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